
 

 

 
 

 

The Colonel Matthew Singleton Chapter of The Sons of the 

American Revolution, South Carolina Society, invites you to the 

236th Commemoration of the Battle of Fort Watson at 11am on 

April 29, 2017 at the Santee National Wildlife Refuge.  The park 

is located at 2125 Fort Watson Road. 

 

Take exit 102 off of I-95 and go one mile west at US 301 & 15.  

 

Compatriot Glen Givens will speak about this most important 

Revolutionary War Battle.  Fort Watson was the first South 

Carolina British Fort taken by Patriots Gen. Francis Marion and 

Colonel "Light Horse" Harry Lee using Maham's Tower on April 

23, 1781.  Attendees are invited to present wreaths. 

 

Attendees are encouraged to all meet for lunch afterward at the 

Cracker Barrel in Santee.  Appx 5 miles south of the fort on I-95.  

 

 

 


